Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: ICT procurement 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would request you to respond to questions included in the attachment. 
Answer:
Please find attached completed questionnaire.
With regard to Q2, the information is not available until we do a procurement process to what the solution might be. This therefore is a refusal in accordance with Section 1.1 of the FOI Act, information not held. 

For Q4 exemption Section 21 of the Act is being applied- information is already in the public domain, i.e., the Council’s website.  

Link to the document is: Procurement Plan and Pipeline (2023-2025) — Leicester Open Data.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
